

## National Organization of Black Law Enforcement Executives

Jessie Lee, Jr. Executive Director

Joseph A. McMillan
National President

May 28, 2010

Raymond Wiggins, CEO SnagPod, LLC

Dear Mr. Wiggins:

On behalf of the National Organization of Black Law Enforcement Executives (NOBLE), the Executive Board and the Awards Committee, we are pleased to inform you that you have been selected as the recipient of this year's *Technology Champion of the Year Award*. This award is presented to the person who is a strong advocate of technology that benefits law enforcement and public safety.

The award will be presented during the 34<sup>th</sup> Annual Training Conference and Exhibition of NOBLE in Baltimore, Maryland, at the Baltimore Convention Center, during the Awards Luncheon, on Tuesday, July 13, 2010 at Noon. We hope that your schedule permits you to attend this event to receive your award.

If you are able to attend the Awards Luncheon or if you have any questions, please contact Ms. Valerie Shuford at the NOBLE National Office at (703) 658-1529.

Again, Congratulations!

Sincerely,

Jessie Lee

Executive Director